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COVID-19	Business	Statement	
Please	be	assured	PCS	Services	is	closely	monitoring	the	evolu8on	of	the	Coronavirus	
situa8on	and	the	business	is	regularly	upda8ng	staff	and	service	users	on	the	situa8on	and	
on	necessary	precau8ons	to	take.	

As	a	responsible	business;	internal	arrangements	have	already	been	executed	i.e.	increased	
awareness,	promo8on	of	good	hygiene	prac8ces,	posters,	distribu8on	of	hand	sani8sers	etc.		

These	are	all	measures	we	have	taken	within	the	workplace	(as	you	would	for	any	other	
illness	such	as	the	common	cold	and	flu	etc.).	

Outside	of	these	arrangements	we	will	adhere	and	react	in	accordance	with	COVID-19:	
guidance	for	employers	and	businesses	–	GOV.UK.	
hSps://www.gov.uk/government/publica8ons/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-
about-covid-19/guidance-for-employers-and-businesses-on-covid-19	

We	are	awai8ng	the	updated	guidance	for	Supported	Living	Accommoda8on	as	it	has	
currently	been	withdrawn	and	will	update	accordingly.		
hSps://www.gov.uk/government/publica8ons/covid-19-residen8al-care-supported-living-
and-home-care-guidance/covid-19-guidance-for-supported-living-provision	
PCS	Services	will	take	the	appropriate	ac8ons	to	con8nue	providing	our	employees,	and	
service	users	a	safe	and	healthy	working	environment	whilst	constantly	evalua8ng	the	
situa8on	and	monitoring	any	poten8al	knock	on	effects	to	our	service.	

We	realise	this	situa8on	remains	very	dynamic	as	informa8on	con8nues	to	change	day-to-
day.	We	will	of	course	keep	you	updated	as	the	situa8on	evolves.	
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